ROUND ROCK TEXAS COUNTY

1848

April 25, 2019

Charles Chadwell, President
Round Rock ISD

Lillie Delgado Admin. Bldg.
1311 Round Rock Ave.
Round Rock, TX 78681

Dear President Chadwell,

For many years, the Round Rock Independent School District {RRISD) has partnered with the Round Rock
Police Department and Williamson County Sheriff's Office to provide School Resource Officers to protect
students and staff. As the Mayor of the City of Round Rock and the County Judge of Williamson County,
we are interested in keeping our campuses safe and are united in our opinion the RRISD has grown large
enough that its needs will be better served through the creation of its own police department.

We recognize this is a large undertaking and feel the City of Round Rock and Williamson County have both
shown willingness to participate in the process, but the time has come for a decision. Therefore, as the
Mayor of the City of Round Rock and the County Judge of Williamson County, we would like to reaffirm
that participation in the School Resource Officer program be concluded at the end of the school year in
2021. As early as 2017 and as recent as this past month, our individual intentions were shared with the
RRISD and they remain unchanged today.

As was stated in writing by Chief Banks and Sheriff Chody in April of 2018, we stand ready to assist and
support the District as it builds its department.

Sincerely,

Cralg/gorgan Judge Bill Gravell, Jr. b
Mayor Williamson County Judge

[ Dr. Flores, Superintendent, via email

RRISD Board of Trustees, via emall
Williamson County Commissioners Court, via email
Round Rock City Council, via email
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